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Dear Friends, 

The Danbury Museum & Historical Society Authority has been educating and preserving 

our local history for over 75 years! Danbury, Connecticut, has a vibrant past that deserves 

to be celebrated and shared. Through welcoming programs for the public and school 

children, and by protecting the historical assets in our community, the Danbury Museum 

& Historical Society is keeping our storied past alive. 

I am excited to announce that once again, the Danbury Museum will be hosting the annual 

Hat City Ball. The gala will bring together the Greater Danbury community for an 

exciting evening of fun and celebration, all in support of this important cause. 

Your sponsorship of the Hat City Ball, on Friday, January 26, 2018, at the Amber Room 

Colonnade, will go a long way in helping to create a memorable evening, and in 

continuing to preserve our past. Your support promises to help our museum maintain and 

grow as a special place for programs, events, lectures and educational experiences for all 

children, adults, and visitors. 

Please join me in supporting their efforts so that they may continue their mission of 

preserving the past, educating the present, and planning for the future. 

See you at the Hat City Ball! 

Sincerely,  

Mark D. Boughton 

Mayor 




